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STM thanks FOR ALL SEASONS supporters 

Through the FOR ALL SEASONS 
campaign, STM has revitalized 
its links with the community and 
reinforced the financial basis of 
its educational mission. President 
John Thompson is delighted with 
the progress on both fronts, and 
has expressed his deepest grat­
itude to STM's many supporters. 

"They are providing the 
financial help we need to ensure 
the Catholic autonomy of STM. 
Equally important is their demon­
strated good will and warm 
acceptance of the College, in 
particular their receptiveness to 
our efforts to re-connect it with 
the STM/Newman alumni/ae and 
the larger Catholic community." 

Contributors have subscribed 
nearly $2 million to the campaign, 
which is now winding down. It 
will continue through a new 
Development/Alumni Office the 
College is opening to establish 
contacts with graduates on a 
systematic basis. 

To express its appreciation 
more tangibly, the College hosted 
five receptions for campaign lead­
ers and significant donors. It also 
established a permanent wall of 
recognition featuring the names 
of individuals and groups who 
have contributed to the College 
through the campaign and in 

(I to r) Sisters Yvonne Raiwet, Marie Raiwet and Alice LeClaire with 
President Thompson outside STM's Our Lady of the Universe Chapel. The 
plaque behind them commemorates the chapel in honour of the Sisters of 
Our Lady of the Cross, the Belgian order, headquartered in Edmonton, to 
which the three nuns belong. The order is honoured for exceptional support 
and commitment to the fundraising effort. 

other ways. 
At the receptions, Dr: Thomp­

son presented each of the hon­
oured guests with a framed, 
limited edition print of a pencil 
drawing of the STM . building. 
Saskatoon artist Barbara 
Anderson was commissioned to 
do the drawing, which presents 
the fieldstone building as seen 
from College Drive. To provide 
an unobstructed view, she 
excluded much of the foliage 

that has grown up over the years. 
Dr. Thompson hopes this will 

be the genesis of an annual 
award to alumni/ae and other 
Catholics in Saskatchewan for 
demonstrated leadership. 

Among those already hon­
oured are Urban A. Don levy Sr., 
Howard J. Stensrud, and Les 
Dube. Messrs Donlevy and 
Stensrud were general chair and 
vice-chair, respectively, of the 
FOR ALL SEASONS campaign. Mr. 









with old farm houses and liked 
to photograph them, and I 
developed an interest in drawing 
farm houses and barns." 

When she took her high 
school at the Saskatoon 
Technical Collegiate, one of her 
teachers was the late Ernie 
Lindner, a local artist with an 
international reputation. 

"He stimulated my interest in 
art, and I learned a great deal 
from him." 

President Thompson presents Barbara Bersheid, an STM alumna living in 
Saskatoon, with a plaque recognizing the support she and her husband, 
Dr. Bruce Bersheid, gave to the FOR ALL SEASONS campaign. 

Father Oscar Regan, CSB, director of the STM/Newman Alumnilae Association, 
led guests and hosts in prayer at two of the five receptions honouring leaders 
and supporters of the FOR ALL SEASONS campaign. 
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Margaret Sanche, STM archivist and 
author of Heartwood, a history of the 
College, with Honourable Emmett Hall, 
former University Chancellor and Justice 
of the Supreme Court of Canada, in front 
of the wall of recognition. They officially 
unveiled the wall at the first of five 
receptions honouring leaders and 
supporters of the FOR ALL SEASONS 
campaign. The opening reception was 
held in honour of past supporters. 
Besides donating to the recent 
campaign, Mr. Justice Hall chaired the 
1953-55 campaign for the original 
fieldstone building and contributed the 
brass doors. Mrs. Sanche is a member 
of the Shannon family, whose 
construction company erected the 
original building and supported STM 
generously. 
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